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Comments: Dear USFS, I am a resident of Seattle, WA and Glacier, WA. It seems evident to me that commercial

logging is not needed within the boundaries of the Mt Baker National Forest. There are huge amounts of

commercial logging available outside the boundaries of the US Forest Service lands. This Mt Baker National

Forest area is home to deer, bears, owls, foxes, mountain lions, lynx and five types of native salmon. Disturbing

their habitat in the precious Mt Baker National Forest reduces the ability of future generations to enjoy. I have

hiked in and around Glacier, Washington for many years now. I see evidence of the logging which happened in

these areas in the early 1900s. This area needs to be restored and left alone. Our foreparents already pillaged

this land and it needs to heal from over a hundred years of misuse. Please do not allow any further logging in our

Mt Baker National Forest! Thank you, Tobin 


